Sanbornton Public Library Board of Trustees
Meeting Minutes of September 17, 2013

Attendees:

Present:  Marla Davis, David Adams, Linda VanValkenburg, Kris Rathjen , Martha Bodwell, acting Director

Not Present:  Joanne Dover and Steve Ober

Call to order:

The meeting was called to order at 7:10 p.m. Tuesday September 17, 2003 at the Library.

Motion:  (Marla/David) to accept the minutes of August 20, and  to accept the minutes of September 10, 2013 with a correction to the date. Motion passed unanimously

Treasurers Report:  None, it was given last week at the September 10, 2013 meeting by Cab.

Building Report:    It will cost $200 to move the keypad to the front door so that others using the building do not have access to the entire library.

Motion:  (Marla/David) made the motion to move the keypad to the front, motion passed unanimously.  Keypad will be installed on Friday, September 20, 2013.

Acting Directors Report:

Outstanding issues:    Shelving in the basement, old desks, carpets, coffee tables etc. cluttering up the library as well as the water softener and dump runs, and snow shoveling not only the front entrance to the building but emergency exits as well.  Discussion followed with the following solutions:  David will take care of the water softener and the dump runs, with Kris as back up on the dump runs:  Marla to speak to the town regarding snow removal and Linda is going to research why we can or can not give/sell some of the miscellaneous furniture that is around the library.  Two other outstanding issues are in the staff room where the faucet is currently about to fall out of the sink and the toilet seat needs to be replaced as it is cracked and very unsanitary.  David will come and look at both items he thinks it is an easy fix.

Old Business:

CIP what we may need in the next five years.

Search Committee Update:  18 Candidates applied for the position, of that five were selected, thank you for applying letters sent out today.  Of the five that were selected one applicant was interviewed on Sunday and was thought by the committee to be too light on the budget process and grant writing.  Interview schedule for the remaining applicants is as follows:  Thursday afternoon three applicants will be interviewed with the last being scheduled for Saturday morning.  It is the goal of the search committee to recommend to the Board of Trustees two or three candidates for interviews scheduled for Saturday September 28th.

Next board meeting will be on Tuesday, September 24th the agenda item will be to formulate questions for the applicants.

Meeting adjourned at 8:03 p.m

Respectfully submitted,

Kris Rathjen

Board of Trustees

Sanbornton Public LIbrary

